
   “Dare to Dream” 

Community News 

What’s On 

DECEMBER 

Tuesday 5th 

Ready Set Grow 

2024 Preps 

Wednesday 6th  

Grade 6 Wyncity  

Tuesday 12th  

Statewide Transition Day 

Wednesday 13th December 

Whole School  

Swimming Fun Day 

Wednesday 13th 

Volunteers’ Morning Tea 

Thursday 14th 

Year 6 Graduation  

Friday 15th 

Reports Distributed 

Wednesday 20th December 

Last Day of Term 4 

Early Finish 1:00pm 

 

Friday 1st December 2023 

The community of Albert Street PS Moe encourages everyone to dare to dream and reach their potential in supportive, caring 

environments. Together we recognise and celebrate our success.  

We value Partnership, Respect, Optimism and Pride. 

CANTEEN  DAYS 

Closed until  

further notice 
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Partnership 

All 5/6s - Working together to create an amazing full moon feast event. 

Jaime—Diligently setting up the classroom chairs for your peers. 

Abby—Being a fabulous role model for a new student. 

Olivia K—Your help with breakfast club. 

Pride 

Miss O—The amazing effort in co-ordinating the Full Moon Feast. 

Telisha—Her effort in her learning this week. 

Emily—The confidence you show in Theircare. 

Respect 

Ella—Respectfully giving your opinion during class time. 

Jesse—Making good choices to benefit your learning. 

Jakob—Respectfully listening to your peers present their interest projects. 

Kael—Listening well and following instructions. 

Allan—Offering to help out without being asked. 

Optimism 

Kaleb—Your positive greetings every morning. You brighten Miss Sam’s day. 

Mason—Successfully spelling polysyllabic words. 

SUSTAINABILITY  PLANT  SALES 

Monday, Wednesday and Friday Afternoons 

All seedlings will be sold at a price of $4 per pot or 3 for $10 

ECO WARRIORS 

Josilyn 

    Olivia.K    

 Ellouise   

SWIMMING FUN DAY 

WEDNESDAY 13TH DECEMBER 

We will holding a Whole School Swimming Fun Day on Wednesday 13th     

December at the Moe Outdoor Swimming Pool. 

Information has been posted on Sentral. You will be required to give         

permission for the event on Sentral.Payment forms were sent home with the 

Newsletter and payment is due by Friday 8th December. 



Albert Street Primary School is a Child Safe Community 

At Albert Street we promote diversity and tolerance in a welcoming environment 

Warrawee Everyone,  

School Council 

Our last meeting for the year was held 

on Tuesday this week. Thank you to 

those interested parents who attend-

ed the meeting to gain an understand-

ing of school council’s work. The Indic-

ative Budget was presented and ap-

proved. The Annual Implementation 

Plan 2023 goals and achievements 

were also presented.  President Leigh 

Taylor congratulated the staff and stu-

dents on their significant academic 

and engagement achievements.  

Congratulations Burt 

Year 6 student Burt was nominated 

for the Moe Rotary Pride of Work-

manship Award for his consistent  

work ethic and contribution to our 

school community.  Burt will receive 

his award next week at a Moe Rotary 

BBQ.  Well done Burt! 

Extended Transition 

A small number of our year 6 students 

attended Lowanna SC and Trafalgar 

HS this week for additional transition.  

Swimming Fun Day 13th Dec.  

Our annual end of year swimming 

day, weather permitting will be held 

at the Moe outdoor pool. Students 

will be travelling  by bus to the venue. 

A free BBQ for students will also be 

held. Daniel Burnett will also be trial-

ling students for District Swimming 

Sports 2024.  Notes for payment and 

consent will be published on  Sentral 

very soon.  

Dr Monique Osborn 

 

DREAMTIME FULL MOON FEAST  

This term students have been studying traditional Bush Tucker and 

Native ingredients utilised by First Nations people for the past 60,000 

years. The 5/6 students presented their research projects on an   

ingredient of their choice, along with a dish they cooked using this 

ingredient at our Dreamtime Full Moon Feast, it was lovely to be able 

to share our food with our families at the Full Moon Feast on     

Monday. 

YEAR 5 FISHING BREAKFAST 

The State Government has provided 60,000 Little Angler Kits 
to Year Five Students across the State. These kits included a 
fishing rod, reel with line and a small tackle box. The aim is to            
encourage kids to catch a new hobby (fishing). It is a healthy and 
active activity that encourages them to get outdoors and create 
new memories with friends and family. 
Albert Street Primary School was lucky enough to have Spud       
Regulski from the Moe RSL Angling club volunteer to join us for a 
Fisherman’s Breakfast on Thursday morning. Bacon and egg rolls 
followed by a fishing demonstration from Spud. The students 
were curious and engaged and asked lots of questions. 
We would also like to acknowledge and thank Aaron’s mum 
from Zealley’s Bakehouse in Moe for donating all the rolls for 
our breakfast. 
Happy Fishing Year Fives! 



 Ph:  03 5127 1966    E-mail:  moe.ps.albert@education.gov.au 

 Website:  aspsmoe.vic.edu.au  Mail: PO Box 274, Moe, 3825 

Gates/Late arrivals/Early 
Pickups 

All gates are locked at 8:45am.  If your child is late to school 
(after 8:45am), or needs to attend an appointment, access 

will be via the front gate only.  At times the gate will be 

Family Pick ups and drop offs 

    A-G    Yellow Gate 
   H-O   Green Gate (Front) 

   P-Z     Blue Gate 

COLOUR RUN  
On Friday we held the Colour Run. It was a fun day for everyone and we raised some more funds to put        

towards the new playground. Thankyou to the organisers and to the families that came along to watch us. 



“Dare to Dream” 


